
New COVID Information from Pastor Jeremy please read~ 
Alright people, bad news, good news. Bad news, you won’t be able to worship in-person this Sunday. 
Good news, you will be able to worship in your pajamas once again. With Covid cases on the rise in 
our community, Little Cedar and Marshall will be switching back to virtual worship services for at least 
the next couple of weeks. Please spread the word, so that everyone knows. 
 
If we have learned anything this year, we have learned that we need to roll with the punches. We are 
church. And once again, nothing will stop us from worshiping. As in the past, tune in at 10:00 Sunday 
morning for worship on Facebook or YouTube. Hope you can join us. It will continue to be available 
all week long. As in the past, we will also look for help from the congregation to put this together. We 
will continue to remain a community in Christ, loving God and loving neighbor! Peace, blessings, and 
many prayers that all may remain healthy! 
 
Pastors Bible Study News 
 Well, so I was hoping that I would be able to get a couple weeks worth of an in-person Bible Study. 
Unfortunately, with cases on the rise in the community, sounds that it may be best to stick with a 
virtual Bible Study. So, with that being said.... 
When we find ourselves in difficult times, it can be challenging to feel God’s presence. We wonder 
where God is at or how could God let such a thing happen. For our Fall Bible Study, we will tackle the 
question, “Where is God in difficult times?” Pastor Jeremy will host a virtual Bible study on Fridays 
starting November 13th. A video will be posted to Facebook, YouTube, and church website, along 
with a study sheet to guide your own personal studies 
 

Prayer Concerns 
Dylan (Friend of Lydia Wik) ~ Liam Kiefer (grandson of Terry & Carol Kiefer) 

Brian Herbert (son-in-law of Terry & Carol Kiefer) 
Sam Anderson (son of Valeta Anderson) ~ Gus Johnson ~ Curt Lewison 

Gloria Mallory ~ Tim Dahle ~ Mavis Klaudt ~Terry Emanuel 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

COVID-19 and Building Use~  
Rental of the Little Cedar Fellowship Hall for showers, reunions, etc. will be required to read and sign a 
NEW contract for using the building. Masks must be worn at all times.  A fee of $25 will be added for the 
extra sanitizing that will have to be done after the group leaves the building.  
Organizations such as Boy, Cub & Girls Scouts, 4-H etc. will have a waiver to sign to use the building.  

 
DRIVE-THRU LIVE NATIVITY 

Celebrate the true meaning of Christmas! With many of our usual holiday traditions needing to 

be cancelled, our local churches are coming together to plan an Ecumenical Drive-Thru Live 

Nativity for Sunday, December 13th from 4:30pm to 6:30pm. The story will come to life with 

live costumed characters and animals, all while listening to Christmas carols. This will be an 

opportunity for our community to come together and share in the joy and hope of the 

Christmas season! 

A free-will offering will be taken at the entrance of the live nativity. It is here that you will be 

greeted, given a goody bag and program, and an opportunity to donate. All proceeds will go 

towards the United Way Backpack Program of Mower County. 

 


